UOFM LOWBROW ASTRONOMER:

#6 Oct

Newletter

CLUB NOTES AND CHORDS

Attention members! We are now officially recognized by the MSA. What does this mean, you ask? Not much, really. Well, maybe a little; we can ask for financial assistance from MSA, we can get rooms for meetings in the Union when the Astronomy department throws us out of Angell Hall, and we get our very own mail tox in the Union.

If there is anyone out there who knows how to clean an Astronomical mirror, please seek out Jim Cypser or Doug Nelle for our 24 inch is in desperate need of cleaning.

ASTRONOMY DAY 1981

Even though it is still six months away, we should start to discuss our celebration of Astronomy Day 1981. Last year, well actually this year, Astronomy Day was on April 26. Our club had a display set up in the Natural Science Museum across from the Planetarium. We had boards with different amatuer astronomical photographs, as well as various telescopes displayed, owned by different club members. (See photos in front of the room.) We also were going to have a telescope up in the diag to do a little solar observing but clouds got in the way. I've seen clouds now from both sides now, from up and down, but still somehow - but that's a different song and dance. What we would like, is to have all the members fill out the next page and let us know what you think we should do next year. We would like a fairly big attraction, one that would not only encompass the U-M and Ann

Arbor areas, but perhaps the western suburbs of Detroit as well. After filling out your form, give to Jim Cypser or Don Luttermoser or if you want to fill it out at home, bring it to the next meeting or send it to:

Don Luttermoser, 415 Nob Hill Place #2, Ann Arbor, Mich. 48103.

NAME:		
to the state of the		

WHAT SHOULD WE DO:

HOW WOULD YOU LIKE TO PARTICIFATE: